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March 27, 2008 
 
Valerie Talbott 
A. G. Edwards Capital 
One North Jefferson 
St. Louis, MO 63103 
 
Dear Ms. Talbott: 
 
After reading about A.G. Edwards Capital’s $1 million investment in MicroVention Inc., I am 
writing to express my interest in a venture capital position at the executive level with your firm. I 
am very impressed by the significant responsibilities your company offers and its ample 
opportunities to excel as an entrepreneurial, achievement-oriented leader.  
 
Through my professional background as a project manager at various levels for Pharmacy 
Connection, I have directed numerous capital projects in the biotech field. In me, you’ll find 
someone who is unusually dedicated, self-motivated, and who possesses the detail-orientation 
and technical skills to excel in a fast-paced environment. My most recent background, 
encompassing direct exposure to clients and management of client expectations on projects and 
other operations, would be additional assets.  
 
In addition to exceptional experience that has equipped me well to conduct extensive financial 
analyses, I possess significant knowledge of a wide variety of products, including 
mergers/acquisitions and equity offerings. My skillset also prominently features the ability to 
organize and manage multiple projects with a number of participants and the ability to 
collaborate effectively within a team while sharing information that contributes to the project’s 
success. My master’s degree in management from The Wharton School bolsters my 
qualifications. 
 
Through my experiences and academic background, I have acquired a drive for success, 
resilience, innovation, initiative, and the ability to learn quickly and apply that learning 
proactively. Equipped with sound judgment, interpersonal, and teamwork skills enhanced by my 
education and bolstered by unique experiences, I am confident that I can contribute significantly 
to your firm.  
 
I have made a career commitment to venture capital in the biotech sector. I would greatly 
appreciate the opportunity to be included on your interviewing schedule. I will follow up this 
letter by phone or e-mail. Should you wish to contact me before then, I can be reached at 314-
555-7940 or by e-mail at robo@gmail.com. Thank you very much for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Robert Bourke 
 

 


